
Proud Catholics - Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

   

Do you identify as LGBTQ+ or are you questioning your sexual or 

gender identity? We are a support group run by and for LGBTQ+ 

Catholics in the North East. We meet on the third Tuesday of the 

month at 7.30pm at St Andrew's RC Church, Worswick St. Our next 

meeting will be on Tuesday 21st January, at 7.30pm. We will come 

together with representatives of other Christian denominations to 

celebrate the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity and share updates 

on our experiences of LGBTQ+ inclusion in our churches. Zoom link 

available. For more information, phone us on 07858 934457, 

email info@proudcatholics.co.uk or visit our Facebook and Instagram 

pages @proudcatholicsuk.  
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